May 6, 2022
To the City of ST, Paul

l'am Tia Lee and Ying Moua the owner of 694 Sherburne Ave ST. Paul, MN 55104
would like to request you to allow us to repair and bring up to code, we admil that it
vacant for so many years and we will not let it happen again.

As soon as you approve the work, we will keep working on the deficiency as on the
report step by step to finish. And the job will be completed as you aliow less than 6
months period. Any subcontractors Electrical, Heating, plumbing up to their schedule
and will send in.
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